
Welcome! 
Hiya! My name is Alejandra (she/they) 
and I will be your RA for the 2025-26 

school year. I’m so excited to get to 
know all of you. 

I am a senior majoring in Forensic 
Biology and this is my second year as an 

RA. I currently reside in the Stillwater 
area but grew up in St. Paul. In my free 

time, I like to watch reality tv shows, 
telenovelas, read, listen to podcasts, do 

some self-care, and listen to music. 

Throughout my time in Hamline, I have been involved in the Fulcrum Journal 
(Hamline’s Literary and Arts magazine), cheer, and new student programs.   

Please feel free to contact me (ariverarios01@hamline.edu) if you have any 
questions! I would be happy to help before the school year begins. See you soon! 

  
Peace and Blessings,   

Alejandra :) 
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